
Morning Ray
We wish to support the the above proposal.
As you are aware there are many residents
within the village having BIG problems with
mobile reception.
Mobile communication within the village is
appalling and many residents rely on their
mobile.
The Dardanelles and many other parts of
the village have next to no reception.
The DA lodged by RSL Lifecare needs to be 
approved ASAP.
Elaine & Elton RAY
Dardanelle 124
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